
 

 

 

 

Report : A visit to Pearl Academy Portfolio 2023 
 

A group of students from 11th and 12th had the pleasure of visiting Pearl Academy to attend 

their graduation exhibition called Portfolio 2023 on 12th May. The exhibit was not only 

curated to see, but to interact, and the students sure got the opportunity to do so. 

Starting from the workshop for filmmaking, few students - made short films were screened 

by Pearl Academy that highlighted both editorial and traditional filmmaking areas. Students 

involved themselves in activities like ‘storyboarding in five frames’ where they learnt how to 

ideate their thoughts. 

 

In the photography workshop, students clicked 

photos in proper setup of fashion photography. 

 

Highlighting the intersection of AI with fashion, 

the trainer spelt the difference between AI image 

and actual photography. Students used AI tools 

like midjourney to create ideas of their own and 

learnt ways to complete the task with perfection. 

The current uses of AI in fashion were discussed, 

pros and cons were put forward and a new skill of 

using AI for the industry was taught.  

                                                                                                 Students at Pearl Academy 

The day ended with a focus on textile designing. The teacher explained several ways how 

textiles can be designed with special stress on tie and dye. Variations of the technique were 

taught and then everyone got hands-on experience on making patterns of their own. Every 

variation was recreated and presented. The workshop was well guided and self directed.  

 

All the students experienced a learning approach that will activate their intellect, emotions, 

imagination for more effective and comprehensive learning. 

 

                                                           Session on Textile Designing 
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Glimpse of Fashion Show 


